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March 17, 2020 
 

Re:  Supplemental Learning Activities 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
On Friday, March 13, much of the staff of the Woodhaven-Brownstown School District sent 
students home with learning packets and suggestions for extended learning.  I believe our staff 
did a phenomenal job of prepping on short-notice while providing a calm atmosphere for our 
students in school.      
 
In an effort to provide more consistent and sustained learning activities over the course of the 
next few weeks, the professional staff of the Woodhaven-Brownstown School District will 
continue to share supplemental learning activities for the students of the WBSD.   
 
Supplemental learning activities will be used to reinforce previously taught concepts and to 
provide extended learning opportunities.  These activities will not be graded nor entered into the 
grade book. 
 
During this time, teachers may accept make-up work and/or late assignments for work assigned 
before the break, so long as it is consistent with already established course guidelines/syllabi. 
 
On Monday each week (starting on March 23) we will post supplemental learning activities on 
our school district website (www.wbsd.co) and through forms of communication that you are 
familiar with (email, DOJO, Remind, Google Classroom, etc.).  To the extent that we can, we will 
also make these supplemental learning activities available through our meal distribution process.   
 
Please know that the Woodhaven-Brownstown School District will continue to do all it can to 
meet the needs of our students during this difficult time.  I ask that everyone’s top priority be to 
do all that we can to limit the spread of this virus by following the CDC guidelines and the 
directions of our state and federal leadership.    
 
Sincerely,  

 
Mark Greathead 
Superintendent 
Woodhaven-Brownstown School District 
 

http://www.wbsd.co/

